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Monthly Letter June 2022 

 
Münster, 30.05.2022 

Dear parents and guardians of the Hermann School, 

As usual, today you will receive the current 
monthly letter for the month of June, in 
which some important dates will take place 
shortly before the end of the school year: 

In the past month of May, the school coun-
cil and the school conference met. I would 
like to thank you for this evening and the 
decisions that were made together for the 
good of our school community. Many 
thanks 

Furthermore, our children of the first grade 
classes participated in the project for the 
promotion of the class community with the 
"Theaterpä-dagogisches Zentrum". All par-
ticipants reported back a successful day.   

At this point I would like to welcome Mrs. 
Miriam Lamberts, who started her service 
with us at Hermannschule on 16.05.2022 
with 10 hours. Mrs. Lamberts is a special 
education teacher and will be assigned in 
the 3rd / 4th school year. The whole team is 
happy about this additional support and 
wishes Mrs. Lamberts a good start with 
many nice impressions at our school - 
WELCOME! 

Monday June starts with our annual Bun-
desjugendspiele on 02.06.2022. The child-
ren come to school on time at 8:00 a.m. 
and we will then go together to the sports 
field of Borussia Münster.  

 

Please also remember to give your child 
enough to drink for the day and small cut 
fruit or vegetables for breakfast! Thank you! 
I would like to ask that your children come 
to school already dressed in PE clothes. 
Also helpful would be a small backpack with 
a towel to sit on so your child can rest a bit 
and eat breakfast in peace. Your child will 
not need a satchel that day and no home-
work will be assigned. The supervision will 
follow directly after the Bundesjugendspiele. 
A special thanks goes to the sports-helpers 
of the Wilhelm-Hittorf-Gymnasium, who will 
actively support us. Many thanks 

We hope that the weather will cooperate 
and that we will be able to hold the Bundes-
jugendspiele on 02.06.2022. If the weather 
should throw a spanner in the works, we 
have decided on an alternative date. This is 
07.06.2022. If we have to use the alternati-
ve date, I will inform you in a timely manner.  

On 03.06.2022 Mrs. Karolin Müller will co-
me back to Hermannschule with 14 hours.  
Welcome back! We also wish her a good 
and successful start. 
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The second weekend of the month is Pen-
tecost! For you, this means another long 
weekend, from Saturday, 04.06.2022 to 
Monday, 06.06.2022, inclusive. On Tues-
day, 07.06.2022, there will be regular clas-
ses and not a day off!!!  

On Friday, 10.06.2022 we may welcome 
our future students of the 1st school year 
quite warmly at the Her-mannschule. They 
will come to the 2nd lesson and will get to 
know their godparents, with whom they can 
then also experience their first lesson. Af-
terwards they will have breakfast together 
and then go to the yard break, before the 
children and their teachers will say goodbye 
to the day care center.   

On Monday, June 13, 2022, the report card 
and advisory conference will be held, but 
you will not be affected in terms of orga-
nization. 

On Thursday, 16.06.2022, Corpus Christi 
will be celebrated. This day is a public holi-
day and therefore free of lessons. On the 
following Friday, 17.06.2022, there will be 
regular classes - not free of classes! 

 

On Monday, 20.06.2022, the parents' eve-
ning for the future 1st school year will take 
place from 19:30. On this evening, we will 
once again present the concept of cross-
grade learning ("JüL") in detail and provide 
you with initial, but very important informa-
tion regarding the enrollment of your child. 
The class compositions will also be an-
nounced on this evening. 

On Wednesday, June 22, 2022, grades 1 to 
3 will receive their report cards in co-
packaged form. It is important that you, as 
parents/guardians, sign the copied report 
so that the original can be given to you on 
Thursday when the copy is returned.  

 

 

 

 

The students have the opportunity to dis-
cuss the report card with the class teacher 
after prior registration. I would like to ask 
you to make an appointment beforehand. 
You will receive a form for this purpose. 

 

On Thursday, 23.06.2022 we will say 
goodbye to our 4th school year in a church 
service. The service cannot be held in the 
church due to renovations. The team has 
decided to hold the service in the schooly-
ard or in our gymnasium in case of incle-
ment weather. The service will start at 
8:30am.  

On Friday, 24.06.2022, we as a school 
community will bid a fitting farewell to our 
"big ones" in the schoolyard with a small 
social program. 

 

On this day, the children of the 4th grade 
will also receive their report cards; there will 
be no need for a co-paid printout for signa-
ture. The fourth graders will receive the 
original immediately. 

 

On the last day of school, Friday, June 24, 
2022, classes will end at 10:45 a.m. - the 
OGS will then offer "emergency care" for 
the OGS children. You will also receive a 
form to register your child there until 13:00 
at the latest.  
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It was an exhausting but also exciting 
school year with many innovations. On be-
half of all teachers and the staff of our 
childcare centers, I would like to thank you 
very much for the great cooperation and 
your support in all areas.  

From the bottom of my heart, I wish you 
relaxing vacations, wonderful summer days 
and, if necessary, a good trip! Come back 
healthy! 

  

 
Judith Lüttikhuis  
-principal- 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

            

 

 
 

Dates in June 2022 

02.06.2022 

 
 
 

07.06.2022 

Bundesjugendspiele (alter-
native date in case of bad 
weather: 07.06.2022 

 

Alternate date Federal Y-
outh Games 

04.06.-
06.06.2022 

Pentecost (no school) 

07.06.2022 No Whitsun vacations - UN-
TERRITORY 

10.06.2022 

 

13.06.2022 

School taster - for our fu-
ture freshmen 

Report card advisory con-
ference (female teachers)) 

16.06.2022 Corpus Christi (no school) 

17.06.2022 No bridging day - 
TEACHING 

20.06.2022 Parents' evening for school 
newcomers, 7:30 p.m. 

22.06.2022 Report card SEP / Class 3 

Afternoon: Meeting date by 
prior arrangement 

23.06.2022 Closing service (8:30 a.m.) 

24.06.2022 Report cards 4th yr. 

 Closing ceremony (10 am) 

Classes end: 10:45 a.m. 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
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